
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 
 
Well done to 4V for achieving 100% 
attendance this week.  
 
All the documents shared at the SATs 
presentation meetings will be available 
on our school website from next week. 
 
Please remind your children not to ride 
their scooters and bicycles in the school  
playground before or after school.  

 

SLT NEWS 
 
You are warmly invited for an 
informal chat over a cup of coffee/tea 
and light refreshments with school 
leaders at 09:15 on Friday, 8 March, 
in the Juniors hall. Come along to 
share your ideas about improving 
our school. We will also be sharing 
the outcome of the parent 
questionnaire that you completed for 
the Ofsted inspectors. 
 
Please note the date of our Spring 
term Parent-teacher meetings: 
Tuesday 19th March 15:45 – 19:15 
Thursday 21st March 15:15 – 17:15 
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Overall Attendance 
95.5% 

Just below our target (96%) 

 

Weekly Attendance  
25th February – 1st March 

NAM: 93.3%             NPM: 95.1%  

ARP SEA: 73%        ARP SKY: 97.2% 

RD: 96.3 %    RN: 97.4%     RZ: 88.4% 

1A: 98.5%     1B: 96.1%      1S: 99.2% 

2C: 98.2%      2R: 97%        2W: 97.4% 

3F: 89.4%      3H: 97.9%     3M: 97.9% 

4J: 94.1%      4K: 90.6%      4V: 100% 

5L: 94%         5T: 95.3%      5U: 97.6% 

6G: 96.7%      6I: 99.3%       6P: 88.2% 

Best attendance: 4V – 100%  

                             An excellent effort! 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term. I hope you and the children have had a 
good break. We are very pleased to announce the appointment of Ms Cabero as our new 
Deputy Head Teacher. Ms Cabero will start her new role on the 23rd April – after the Easter 
holidays. We are also delighted to inform you that Ms James has been appointed as our new 
Office Manager. Ms James, previously our Finance Assistant, has already started in her new 
role. Mrs Ziane, the co-chair of the Governing Board has resigned her post. Mrs Ziane, herself 
a Head Teacher, has served on the Governing Board for many years. I would like to thank her 
for her support of the school, especially during our recent Ofsted inspection. The Ofsted 
inspectors were very complimentary about the Governing Board, their knowledge of the school 
and the support and challenge they provided to the school’s leadership. Mrs Harvey will 
continue in her role as chairperson of the Governing Board. The building works to the reception 
area are almost complete and we are looking forward to using the ‘new look’ reception after the 
Easter holidays. I would like to thank you for patience during the refurbishment. Thank you to 
the parents and carers of Year 6 children who attended the KS2 SATs briefing meeting on 
Wednesday. Please speak with your child’s teacher or a member of SLT should you have any 
questions about these tests.  

Key dates for the next two weeks 
Monday 4th – Friday 8th March 

Word of the week: Love Reading 
Tue 5th: Shrove Tuesday. The kitchen will be serving pancakes with lemon and honey topping 
             KS1 SATs presentation 09:15 Infants hall 
Wed 6th: SEND coffee morning – Infants hall 09:15 – 10:15 
Thu 7th: Class Sharing assemblies: 1S and 4J 
               World Book Day – children dressed as a character from a book. Prizes for most  
               original or home-made costumes 
Fri 8th: SLT informal coffee morning with parents and carers – Juniors hall 09:15    
 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th March 
Word of the week: ‘Journey of discovery’ – (Science Week) 
Mon 11th: Nursery closed for Nursery Parent-Teacher meetings 
Tue 12th: Yrs 5 and 6 gifted and talented clarinet players perform at Barking Abbey 
Wed 13th: Triple P discussion group for parents and carers ‘Dealing with disobedience’ Juniors  
                Hall 09:15 – 10:15 
                Photographs of Reception classes for the Dagenham Post – from 09:15 
Thur 14th: Class Sharing assemblies: 2C and 4K 
Fri 14th: Red Nose day – Comic relief. Details to be announced. 
 

 
 


